
 
 

 

 

Nov 13, 2013 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Aerocomm was acquired by Laird Technologies and is now a business unit 

of Laird Tehcnologies.  Aerocomm’s legal name is still Aerocomm.  They 

will continue to use Aerocomm’s Grantee Code for all FCC filings.  Some 

documentation will reflect the Laird Technologies brandings. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
________________________________ 

Signature  

 

Daniel E. Waters 

Regulatory & Compliance Specialist 

Office 913-981-5712 


